
From: Carla Stellrecht  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 5:12 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Against the Proposed Memory Care Facility Next to Hillside Terrace 

 

Greetings, 

I have reviewed information related to this project and would like to respectfully voice my 

opposition to it going forward. 

Thanks, 

 

Carla Stellrecht 

1409 W. Washington St. 
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